
 

 

Keeping children safe online –  

Reducing their exposure to violent and pornographic content 

 

Exposure to online pornography and violent material from a young age can lead a child to 

seek out more extreme content, including images of children who are being sexually 

abused. Police nationally are seeing a rise in this activity. 

 

This year, Northumbria Police have investigated 66 teenagers for possessing and sharing 

images of children who were being sexually abused. Some of these teenagers said they had 

been exposed to online pornography and violent material when they were very young. 

 

We would like your help in minimising children’s exposure to this kind of material.  

 

To do this, you can find out more by visiting the following websites: 

 

Using parental controls to keep your child safe online 

 

Talking to 4-7 year olds about online safety 

 

Online pornography: how to keep your child safe 

 

Talking to your child about online porn 

 

If your child has already been exposed to content such as  

online pornography, the following weblink is useful: 

Advice: If a child has already been exposed to inappropriate content 

 

If you have come across material online such as indecent images of 

children, this weblink describes what you can do to report it: 

Dealing with inappropriate content| Internet Matters 

 

If you find sexual images of children stored on a device, do not delete them 

and make a report to the police by calling 999 if you believe a child is in 

immediate danger. Alternatively, dial 101 or use our online reporting form: 

Report An Incident : Online Services : Northumbria Police 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/4-7s-website/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/online-pornography-keep-child-safe.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-content/online-porn/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-content/
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/inappropriate-content/deal-with-it/
https://services.northumbria.police.uk/online-services-start/report-an-incident

